Ashgrove

Environmental Licensing Programme;
EPA Headquarters;

PO Box 3000;

Johnstown Castle Estate;

Co. Wexford.

29" July 2011

Re: - Technical Amendment Request W0147-01

To whom it may concern.
Following a recent meeting with Mr. Michael Owens of OCLR, I hereby make a request for a

Technical Amendment to our existing waste licence. &
&
S
Requested Technical Amendment:- & @0
S A
<O
1. Redefinition of Site Boundary. Y §®6

The redefining of the site boundary 4“@‘13}1@\16 no adverse impact on the Environment.
Furthermore the redefinition of th \Oqﬁndary will not impact our processing capacity and
will not lead to any change of acti &r"tles on the Ashgrove site.
Please refer to enclosed Auto@o@fb Drawing (DRG No 1E0310549-30-DR-0001) for
existing and proposed bounQércSI detail.
2. Increase in Emission Ling'@“\/ alue for Sulphate as SO, (Schedule C.4)
O

Parameter Current ELV mg/1 Proposed ELV mg/l
Grab Sample Grab Sample
Sulphate SO4 100 300

Correspondence with Cork City Council has indicated they have no objection to an increase in
Sulphate ELV to public sewer. A letter of consent from Senior Executive Chemist with Cork
City Council is enclosed.

If you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me.

sz sincerely;
Mot PML%//
Mr. Trevor Parry
Environmental Manager

Enclosed
Site Boundary Drawing
Letter of Consent
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